Reproduced from the Unclassified / Declassified Holdings of the National Archives

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

el ool SR &'
BUREAU OF NAVAL PERSONNEL S e
WASHINGTON 25, D.C. IN REPLY REFER TO
Pers-A211-~dt

MAY 7 1967

From: Chief of Naval Personnel o
To: Chief of Naval Operations (OP-09B22)

Subj: Draft of Proposed Agreement between the Department of the
Navy and the Department of Interior with respect to the
transfer of responsibility for the administration of the
Saipan District, Trust Territory of the Pacific Islands

Ref: (a) CNO ltr ser 254P09B2 of 26 April 1962

1. As requested by reference (a), subject draft agreement has been reviewed.
The only part of the agreement which is of direct interest to the Chief of
Naval Personnel is Article 6, entitled Messes, Clubs and Recreation Funds.
The procedures formulated in Article 6 are sound and in accordance with
effective instructions. No changes are recommended.
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